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Occasionally, as a result of ongoing spring and summer curriculum 
development, or new information from textbook publishers, the need arises 
to bring forward additional recommendations for textbook changes.   
 
Attached you will find a recommendation for one additional novel for next 
year in the Glenbrook Academy.  This request is coming later than the 
normal summer timeframe because the instructor for senior Academy 
English recently completed a Chinese literature course at Indiana University, 
Bloomington.  It should be noted that the language for this interdisciplinary 
program in senior Academy is Mandarin Chinese.  The request has been 
reviewed by the teachers involved, the Academy Director, and the Assistant 
Superintendent for Educational Services.  The attached request is 
recommended for approval.  A copy of the proposed novel will be available 
for review at the August 10, 2009 Board meeting.  If the Board feels 
comfortable with approving the proposal that night, the book can be ordered 
in time for the start of the school year. 
  
I recommend that the attached textbook recommendation be presented to the 
Board of Education for the Board’s preliminary review and possible action 
at its meeting of August 10, 2009.   
 
 
 




